
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 11th Oct 

 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY CLUB 
 

There are still a few places remaining on the Holiday Activity Club that will be running in school throughout 
the half-term holiday. You can book a place for your child for some or all of the days. The individual daily 
charge is only £3.50 per day and a full week’s charge is only £15. Booking forms can be obtained from the 
school office. 
 
 
 
School closes at 3.15 p.m. on Friday 18th October for the half-term holiday. It 
opens again at 9 a.m. on Monday 28th October. 
 
 
 

 
ASTHMA INHALERS 

 
We are getting increasing numbers of children with asthma who do not have a usable 
inhaler in school. The consequences of a child not being able to access their medication 
could be very serious. 
 
If your child has asthma and uses a blue inhaler please will you ensure that they have it in 
school, that it is in date and that it is not empty.  
 
 

 
 
A reminder that Braiswick Photography will be visiting school on Friday 18th October to take 
individual and family photographs. Please return the form if you wish to have a family 
photograph. 
 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 1/2B 99.0% 
2nd Place CLASS 6B  98.9% 
3rd Place CLASS 4D  96.5% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 95.3% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year 
>>>>>> 

96.8% 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


